
 
VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS  

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF REVIEW  
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 AT 8:00 AM 

MINUTES 

 
 
 
 

1. Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dean Schultz at 8:00 
a.m.  
 

2. Roll Call:  Roll call was answered by Dean Schultz, Paul Gordon, Kathy 
Dickinson, Nic Padway and Tony Enea.  

 
3. Examination of the 2017 Assessment Roll: Assessor Marty Kuehn informed the 

Board of an active 2016 tax year omitted tax claim. Parcel #089-9996-001 was 
purchased in 2015 and should have been included in the assessment roll as taxable 
in the 2016 tax year. It had previously been non-taxable, being owned by 
Milwaukee County. Wisconsin Department of Revenue will soon certify the 
outstanding tax obligation of owner Benjamin Clark of GSI General Construction.  

 
4. Discussion/Action on Acceptance of the 2017 Assessment Roll: Motion by 

Gordon/Dickenson to accept the 2017 Assessment Roll. Motion carried 
unanimously.  
 

5. Appearance of Objectors 
 

6. Discussion/Action regarding a Correction of Errors or Omissions by the Assessor, 
Section 70.43 of the Wisconsin Statutes at 1765 W. Bradley Road:  Motion to 
accept the correction of errors and omissions on the Stark Property as proposed by 
Assessor Marty Kuehn, parcel #089-9999-008 by Dickinson/Gordon. Motion 
carried unanimously.  

 
7. Adjourn: Motion to adjourn by Enea/Gordon. Motion approved unanimously. The 

meeting adjourned at 10:05 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christopher B. Lear, Village Manager/Clerk/Treasurer 

 
 
 
 


